
Reminder about Jeans for Genes 

Day Friday 22 September 2017  

 

 

 

 

Children and staff are invited to 

wear their jeans on Friday 22 

September.  We would be  

grateful for donations of at least 

50p per child or £1.00 per family. 

 

All money raised will go to the 

Jeans for Genes charity.  

Jeans for Genes supports 

children with genetic 

disorders and their families. 

 

Children have been learning about genes 

and the impact of genetic disorders in 

assemblies.  More information is available 

from www.jeansforgenesday.com 

 

http://www.jeansforgenesday.com/


Reminder about Jeans for Genes 

Day Friday 22 September 2017  

 

 

 

 

Children and staff are invited to 

wear their jeans on Friday 22 

September.  We would be  

grateful for donations of at least 

50p per child or £1.00 per family. 

 

All money raised will go to the 

Jeans for Genes charity.  

Jeans for Genes supports 

children with genetic 

disorders and their families. 

 

Children have been learning about genes 

and the impact of genetic disorders in 

assemblies.  More information is available 

from www.jeansforgenesday.com 

 

http://www.jeansforgenesday.com/

